
This Sunday: REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 

Good Shepherd: 9.30am Holy Communion with Act of Remembrance at 11.00 

  4.00pm Annual Memorial Service 

Christ Church:  8.00am Holy Communion 

10.30am Service of Remembrance. This service will be streamed live on the website.  

Sermons: Richard Shreeve and Rev Phil Wootton. Intercessions from Liz Biddulph 

Readings:  Romans 8: 31-39 Matthew 4: 18-22 

Collect:  God, our refuge and strength, 

bring near the day when wars shall cease and poverty and pain shall end, 

that earth may know the peace of heaven through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

 

Midweek Services:  

ONLINE: available Thursday from 9.30am on the website and YouTube channel. This week: Rev Lin on Poppies 

for Remembrance 

MIDWEEK COMMUNION Thursday morning at 9.30am at Christ Church 

EVENING PRAYER: Friday afternoon at 5.00pm at Christ Church 

Wolverhampton Fair Traid is opening its pop-up Christmas Shop in the Mander Centre from 15th November 

until Christmas Eve.  There is a wide selection of fairly traded chocolate treats, gifts, craft items and socks. The 

shop is on the Lower Mall, near BonMarche, and open Mondays to Saturdays 10am -5pm. 

Mothers’ Union: next meeting will be on Thursday 18th November @ 2.00pm, when we will be undertaking a 

session called “Re-imagining Mothers’ Union.” The feedback will be vital in the shaping of the future of the 

organization, so please come along members, diocesan members and anyone interested in finding out more 

about Mothers’ Union, and have your say! 

Little Angels parent & baby/toddler group is restarting at Christ Church on Fridays, 12.45 to 2.15pm. Anyone 

able to help with refreshments, please put your name on the rota in the kitchen, or speak to Liz Biddulph or Ann 

Woolf, or contact the parish office. 

Place of Welcome is open at CC every Tuesday between 1.30 and 3.30pm All are welcome for tea/coffee & chat.  

The Chosen continues at Christ Church on MONDAY 22nd NOVEMBER at 7:00pm; then on 6th December. 

Joint Christmas Fayre at Good Shepherd on Saturday 27th November: donations of raffle/tombola prizes 

requested 

Christingle Service will be at Christ Church on Sunday 5th December at 5.00pm 

‘Tettenhall Remembers’ – sheets explaining the Rotary Club’s ‘Christmas Tree of Light’ are available in both 

churches. People can donate online, by post or hand in at the parish office.  

Contact details  Website – www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk  

Parish Office:  01902 238988 info@christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

Team Rector: 01902 751116 philwootton@sky.com 

Anyone who no longer wishes to receive this notice sheet, or who receives the service DVDs and no longer needs 

them, please let the parish office know. 
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